REVISION TEST PRIMARY SEVEN ENGLISH

SECTION A Sub Section I

In numbers 1 - 10, use the correct form of the words in brackets to complete the given sentences.

1.	This dictionary is	than your thesaurus. (big)
2.	Mafene was the	in the race because he ran slowly. (nine)
3.	Several(mourn)	gathered to pay their last respect to the popular singer.
4.	Both the secretary and the chairperson we (attend)	ere veryduring the debate.
5.	A friend of	helped me to make a holiday plan. (she)
6.		is one of the bad habits you should avoid. (lie)
7.	Is baking as enjoyable as	? (cook)
8.	The carpenter has	delivered all my pieces of furniture. (final)
9.	My father prefers	vehicles to any other type. (Japan)
10	. Jesus managed to	mankind after dying on the cross. (saviour
F	or questions 11 to 15, complete each sent	ence with the most suitable word or group of words.
11	. How	is your school from Tororo?
12	. A stitch in time	nine.
13	. The bride cut the cake	pieces.
14	. If my father bought me a dictionary, I	improve on spellings.
15	. David is not a good MC and	is Mark.

In questions 16 and 17, use each of the given words in a sentence to show that you know the difference in their meaning.
16. passed
17. past
In questions 18 and 19, re – write the sentences giving the plural form of the underlined words.
18. Put the <u>watch</u> on this table.
19. A <u>Japanese</u> car is durable.
20. The <u>photo</u> did not come out well.
For questions 21 to 23, write the short forms of the given words. 21. Compare
22. and many others
23. as soon as possible
In questions 24 and 25, re – write the sentences giving the opposite of the underlined word.
24. The driver <u>interpreted</u> the traffic police officer's hand signal.

25.The <u>disciplined</u> pupils were suspended by the Headmaster.
26. Johnson took the car <u>legally</u> .
In questions 27 and 28, give one word for the underlined group of words.
27. My uncle bought a book that gives instructions on how to cook individual dishes yesterday.
28. When we visited the airport, we were taken to a <u>place where aeroplanes are kept</u> .
In each of the questions 29 and 30, arrange the given words in dictionary order. 29. Nakamatte, Kiggundu, Katabira, Nakiyingi
30. 30.sweat, sweater, sweets, sweaty
In each of the questions 31 to 50, re – write the sentences as instructed in the brackets.
31.Primary Seven pupils are very stubborn. One teacher cannot manage them alone. (Join using: tooto)
32.Cynthia likes Posho more than cassava. (Re – write the sentence using:prefer)
33.Our Headmaster will fly to the USA next month. (Re – write the sentence and use:going)

34. This text book consists of forty pages. (Re – write the sentence usingcomprises)
35. You should not cross the road at a bend. You will be knocked by an un seen in coming vehicle. (Re – write as one sentence using:or else)
36. It is not necessary for Jane to add too much sugar in porridge. (Re – write the sentence using: needn't)
37. I sat with a man in the taxi. The man did not pay the taxi fare. (Join the sentences using:whom)
38. If the school administration does set strict rules against the use of phones at school, many children will not be easily managed. (Re – write and begin: Unless)
39. We attended a conference. The conference lasted for five hours. (Join the sentences and endconference.)
40. Jackson became weak as he grew old. (Re – write and begin: Thethe)
41. You ought not to look a gift horse in the mouth. (Re – write using:should not)
42. It is important to use a suitable language while debating. (Re – write ending:important.)
43. 43.Who is the owner of this fountain pen? (Re – write the sentence beginning: To)

44. Our Member of Parliament sells second hand cars. (Re – write the sentence and begin with the object.)
45. Alul cannot play tennis. Aluk cannot play tennis. (Join using:and neither)
46. 46. Feathers are lighter than stones. (Re – write the sentence beginning: Stones)
47. They have planted two hundred trees in the school compound. (Re – write beginning: Two hundred trees)
48. Ariho was the worst speller in our School's Spelling Bee championship. He won the Regional Spelling Bee championship. (Join the two sentences beginning: In spite)
49. Neither Maria nor Comfort repeated Primary Six. (Begin: Both)
50. "Why have you come late?" the teacher asked me. (Re – write the sentence in reported speech.)

51. Read the passage below and answer in full sentences the questions about it.

Have you ever won a <u>prize</u> for doing something good at school, well here is a story about Monica the disciplined girl! Yesterday, Monica received a big prize for being the most disciplined girl in the school. The prize was given to her by the Director. Before the Director could hand her the prize, the disciplinary master mentioned some of the good things Monica had done at school. He began by saying that Monica is a very good girl because she greets everyone she meets on the way.

Secondly, she is very responsible. She comes to school early. She puts on a full and clean uniform. She also does all the work the teachers give her in class. She cares for and protects the young children of P.1 and the ones of nursery by carrying for them their bags.

When it comes to the compound, Monica plants grass to reduce the dust and flowers to make the compound look beautiful.

The other important thing about Monica is that she is polite and humble. When she makes a mistake, she quickly says "I am sorry." The disciplinary master concluded by saying that Monica is the best pupil because she does the right thing, in the right place at the right time for the right cause and with the right people.

After listening to all the good things about Monica, the chief guest handed her the prize. He then pulled out fifty thousand shillings from his wallet and gave it to her. He promised to buy a new uniform and shoes for the best pupil the following term.

Questions:

(a) Who received a big prize?
(b) Why was she given the prize?
(c) Who was the chief guest?
(d) Write down one attribute that shows that Monica is a responsible girl.
(e) How does Monica show care for the young pupils of P.1 and nursery?

(f) Why does Monica plant grass in the school compound?
(g) Why did the disciplinary master in his conclusion say that Monica is the best pupil?
(h) What did the guest of honour promise to buy for the best pupil the following term?
(I) Give one word or group of words to mean the same as <u>prize</u> as used in the passage.
(j)Suggest a suitable title to the passage.

a)	He was succeeded by Henry Wako Muloki
b)	Like in other kingdoms where one of the sons succeeds his late father
c)	It lies East of Buganda kingdom which is bigger in size.
d)	Several people started struggling to succeed him.
e)	This is because the Kyabazinga is not automatically determined.
f)	Busoga has so far had two people serving as Kyabazinga.
g)	Busoga is one of the kingdoms in Uganda.
h)	When Prince Henry Wako Muloki passed away,
i)	The first Kyabazinga was Wilberforce Nadiope.
j)	The traditional heads of Busoga are called Kyabazinga.

52. The sentences below are not in the correct order. Re-arrange them to form a good short composition.

53. Study the advertisement below carefully and use it to answer the questions that follow in full sentences.

CBS RADIO IN CONJUNCTION WITH K2 TELECOM

Proudly presents

"ENKUUKA Y'OMWAKA"

Come and see off 2016 and welcome the new year 2017 in style with his Highness the Kabaka of Buganda Ronald Muwenda Mutebi II. The celebrations will feature prominent local artistes such as

His excellence Bobi Wine, Joseph Mayanja aka Jose Chameleon, Babe Cool, Juliana Kanyomozi, KingSaha, Eddy Kenzo, RehemaNamakula, Irene Namubiru, Winnie Nwagi, Moze Radio and Weasle among many others.

VENUE: Kabaka's Palace Mengo

TIME: 2:00pm to dawn FEE: Shs. 10,000 per head For adults only.

His Highness the Kabaka will in his routine practice un lock the new year with the memorable key.

LET US GET INTO 2017 TOGETHER IN STYLE.

"We Shall Prosper"

Programmes coordinator

CBS

ABBEY MUKIIBI

25th November, 2016

Questio	ns:
a) Wh	at is the advertisement about?
b) Who	wrote the advertisement?
	-
c) When	n was the advertisement written?
	-
d) When	re will the event be held?
c) When	n was the advertisement written?

•	Why do you think allowed to enter?	Muhindo Na	zarene a prima	ry seven pupil	at Trinity Pr	imary School will no	
g)	Name any one prominent local artiste who will perform at the event.						
h)	How much will M	r. Musaazi an	d his twin brot	hers pay to en	ter?		
		4]					
i) W	Vho has organized	tne event?					
,	Tho has organized Trite aka in full.	tne event?					
j) W			of words to me	an the same a	s dawn		
j) W k) W	Trite aka in full. Trite down one wo	rd or a group w	o answer the qu	uestions about	it in full sen		
j) W k) W	Trite aka in full. Trite down one wo	rd or a group		uestions about	it in full sen	Sat	
j) W k) W Study Sun	Trite aka in full. Trite down one wo	rd or a group w and use it to Tue	o answer the qu	restions about Thur 1	it in full sen Fri 2	Sat 3 Martyr's day	
j) W k) W Study Sun	Trite aka in full. Trite down one won the calendar belom Mon	rd or a group w and use it to Tue 6	o answer the question Wed	Thur 1 8	it in full sen Fri 2 9	Sat 3 Martyr's day 10	
j) W k) W Study Sun	Trite aka in full. Trite down one wo	rd or a group w and use it to Tue	o answer the qu	restions about Thur 1	it in full sen Fri 2	Sat 3 Martyr's day	

(b) On which day of the week will the month begin?

(c) How many complete fortnights are in this month?

(d) On which day of the week will the month end?

(e))Which	day w	ill be	29^{th}	of the	month	before?
-----	--------	-------	--------	-----------	--------	-------	---------

((f)How many Saturdays are in this month?

- (g) Write Wed. in full.
- (h) What date will the last Saturday of the month be?
- (i) Which month comes before the one shown on the calendar?
- (j) What date will the first Tuesday of the month that follows be?

55. Accidents have claimed so many people's lives in recent years. Below is one that occurred in Fort portal and was reported on Tuesday, 24th May, 2016 in The New Vision newspaper. Study the pictures and the information given and use them to answer the questions that follow in full sentences.

FATAL: PASTOR DIES IN FORT PORTAL ACCIDENT, FIVE CRITICALLY INJURED

Police and Fort **Portal Town** residents look at the wreckage of a car and lorry that were involved in an accident on **Lugard Street** yesterday. Pastor Peace Luwoza of Kabarole Christian Fellowship Church, who was one of the six people injured in the accident, later died from Fort Portal hospital. Eyewitnesses said the lorry driver lost control, knocked the car, a boy riding a bicycle, before ramming into a stationary motorbike. Police spokesperson for Rwenzori subregion Bakari Mugah Bashir, said they are hunting for the lorry driver who is on the



PHOTO BY FELIX BASIIME

Questions:
(a)Name the reporter who covered the news of this fatal accident.
(b)Where did the accident shown in the picture take place?
(c)When did it take place?
(d) In which newspaper was the accident reported?
(e) How many people got injured in the accident according to the reporter?
(f) what is the police doing according to the police spokesperson for Rwenzori sub region?
(g) According to the reporter, who of the six people injured later died at Fortportal Hospital?
(h) When was this accident reported in the newspaper?
(i)Write down one major cause of road accidents in Uganda.
(j) How many vehicles were involved in the accident according to the reporter?